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Nundle Public School 
Newsletter 

Term 1 - Week 6 

 Term Calender  

Term 1 Activity  

2 March Regional Swimming  

Carnival—Armidale 

3 March QHS Taster Day 

5 March  Bollywood to  

Brazil 9.30am 

6 March Zone Soccer 1pm—3pm 

11 March  Life Education Visit 

Healthy Harold 

6 - 7 April State Swimming Carnival 

Homebush 

9 April  Easter Hat Parade  

 

LAST DAY OF TERM 1 

27th April START OF TERM 2 

 
Welcome to Week 6. 
 
A huge congratulations to our students who are  
representing our school at the Regional swimming  
carnival in Armidale.  
 
Our school has been successful in gaining a  
Sustainability Grant which will be utilised on exciting 
projects during the year. Mrs Webster our Wellbeing 
Support Officer in conjunction with staff, will be plan-
ning for the best use of these funds. As a part of 
Rachel’s role at Nundle Public School, the P&C will 
purchase ‘The Big Life Journals” which students will 
work on each week to help support emotional intelli-
gence skills, such as resilience, courage and gratitude. 
 
Our Kindergarten, Year One and Two students have 
been thoroughly enjoying their weekly Chinese  
Language lessons, their enthusiasm to learn is  
amazing. 
 
Students have settled into the routines of our Music 
program, implemented by the Conservatorium of  
Music, Tamworth. It’s so encouraging seeing and  
hearing the students participating in these life -long 
musical skills. On that note, we are busily making plans 
around our Musical for 2020. As a school we have de-
cided to produce, in conjunction with The Con, Dis-
ney’s Junior Musical, The Lion King.  
 
Our value for the week is “Courage” and taking respon-
sibility for one’s own actions and choices.  
 
Have a fabulous week, 
 
Mrs Liselle Abbott 
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 Class Awards 10th February 

Year K/1/2  

Kirin Following instructions and 

working hard 

Sebastian Working hard in guided reading 

Lincoln Working hard in maths 

Year 3/4  

Tarlieya Following instructions 

Henry Following instructions 

Year 5/6  

Riley D 100% effort in class 

Will 100% effort in class 

 NEWS FROM THE OFFICE  
 
• Music accounts will now be invoiced directly from The Conservatorium.  
      Some instruments can still be hired through the school and paid for at the school                    
      office. If your child would like to hire an instrument please come to the office and  
      complete a hire agreement form and pay the deposit.  
 
• A reminder that if your child is going to be away from school due to illness or personal reasons, 

please contact the school office via phone or email. 
 
• Book Club catalogues have been sent home today. The order form and payment is due back by  
      Friday 20th March. You can also order online, details of how to do this are on page 4 of the  
      Newsletter. 
 
• We have a number of students coming into the office on a daily basis asking if we have a spare hat 

they can borrow. If your child does not have a school hat they can be purchased from the office for  
$7.00 

Gold Star Attendance Award  

 
   for 100% attendance  

for the week 

Birthdays for the Week 
 

Lincoln Burr 
 

Jack Shepherd 

Week  4 

 

Riley Denton  
Class/School Award:  

Principal Gold Award 
 

Cailtlin Emerton 
 

School Spirit and Participation in   

Swimming Carnival 
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$100 Active Kids and 
Creative Kids vouchers 
are now available to 
claim online.  
 
The Creative Kids  
voucher can be used as 
part payment towards to 
your child’s school music  
lesson. 

 
To claim your voucher 
you need to login to 
your MyServiceNSW  
Account. Click on the 
Active Kids icon, fill out 
the required information 
- you will need your 
Medicare card, and print 
out a copy of your 
voucher and give it to 
the school office. 
 
If you require assistance 
with claiming your 
voucher please contact 
the school office and 
make a time to come in 
and we can help you.  
 
You receive ONE  
Creative Kids voucher 
per year and TWO Active 
Kids vouchers per year. 
One for use in Term 1 
and 2 and the other for 
use in Term 3 and 4. 
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2020 NSW School Terms  

 
 

Term 1 - 28th Jan to 9th April 
 

Term 2 - 27th April to 3rd July 
 

Term 3 - 20th July to 25th Sept 
 

Term 4 - 12th Oct to 18th Dec 

Healthy Harold will be visiting the School on 
Wednesday 11th March. 

 
He will be teaching K,1,2 all about Safety 

Rules. How to care for others, recognise 
safe and unsafe environments and places 

and people to go to if they need help. 
 

Year 3/4 will be learning all about cyber-
safety, cyber ethics and building positive  

relationships with friends online and offline. 
They will also learn about cyber bullying and 

keeping personal information safe online. 
 

Year 5/6 will focus on the topics Relate,  

Respect, Connect. They will be exploring 
how to build positive, safe and respectful 

relationships through a series of vlogs, as 
well as learning strategies to assist them 

with relationships both online and offline. 

How brilliant is it to see green grass again!! 
The students are loving having some grass 

to play on rather than a dirt patch.  
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NPS Swimming Carnival—18th February 2020 
Congratulations to all the students who participated or cheered on team mates at our 
swimming carnival. You all showed fantastic sportsmanship. 

We would also like to say a big THANK YOU to all our parent helpers. Your assistance was 
greatly appreciated.  
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NAPLAN 
 

12th May to 22nd May - NAPLAN Online 
Year 3 and Year 5 
Writing, Reading, Conventions of Language  
Numeracy 
More information will follow  in Term 2 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
 
28th May 2020 

TERM 2 
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